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29 May 2018 
 
Dear Colleagues; 
 
You are invited to attend one of two information sessions regarding Joint Municipal 
Services Boards and Municipal Corporations under the Municipal Act. The information 
sessions are being jointly hosted by the Lake Huron Water Supply System and the Elgin 
Area Water Supply System. 
 
 
To: Mayors, Councilors, Chief Administrative Officers, City Managers, Clerks, 

Treasurers, and senior administration of the benefiting municipalities supplied 
by the Lake Huron and Elgin Area Water Systems 

 
When: Friday June 22, 2018 at 9:00am to 12:00pm, and  
 Friday June 29, 2018 at 9:00am to 12:00pm 
 
Where: Best Western Lamplighter Inn and Conference Centre 
 591 Wellington Road South, London 
 
What: Information Session on Joint Municipal Services Boards and Municipal Services 

Corporations under the Municipal Act 
 
RSVP: Register for Friday June 22 at https://msb_workshop_june22.eventbrite.com 

    or 

 Register for Friday June 29 at https://msb_workshop_june29.eventbrite.com  
 
 
Participants are requested to register for one of two identical information sessions 
being held on June 22nd and June 29th, from 9:00am to 12:00pm, at the Best Western 
Lamplighter Inn and Conference Centre in London.  
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Participants will receive information on the current status of the regional water systems 
and the respective Board of Management, an outline of options under the Municipal Act 
in clarifying the legal status of the Water Boards and regional water systems, and 
participate in a discussion on benefits and challenges to municipalities and the regional 
water systems. 
 
Please note that the information presented and discussed at these sessions should not 
be construed as legal advice. Participants and benefiting municipalities are encouraged 
to seek advice from their solicitors if and where warranted. 
 
Questions regarding the information session and this invitation may be directed to: 
 

Kelly Sherr, Chief Administrative Officer 
kscherr@london.ca (519-661-2489 ext. 2391) 
 
or 
 
Andrew Henry, Director of Regional Water 
ahenry@huronelginwater.ca (519-930-3505 ext.1355). 
 
 

 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
K. Sherr, P.Eng., MBA, FEC 
Chief Administrative Officer 
Lake Huron & Elgin Area Water Supply Systems 
 
c.c. A. Henry, Director of Regional Water 
 P. Lombardi, Siskinds LLP 


